
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transport and Main Roads is upgrading a  
5-kilometre section of Southport–Burleigh 
Road (High Street, Ferry Road and Bundall 
Road) between North Street, Southport and 
Vespa Crescent, Bundall.   

These works will provide long term benefits to 
the community by increasing the road network 
capacity and improving traffic flows across the 
Gold Coast. 

About the project 

Key features of the project include: 

 creation of a third traffic lane in both 
directions 

 pavement resurfacing and median works 
 intersection upgrades  
 widening of two bridges – Benowa Canal 

Bridge and Korong Channel Bridge  
 service relocation works.  
 
To minimise the impact to the community, the 
project will be delivered in one kilometre zones. 

Zone Section Timeframe 

1 North Street to 
Lawson Street 

Jan 2016 – mid-2016 

2 Lawson Street to 
Charlton Street 

Mid-2016 – late 2016 
 

3 Charlton Street to 
Yacht Street  

Jan 2016 – mid 2016 
 

4 Yacht Street to 
Thomas Drive 

Mid-2016 – late-2016 
 

5 Thomas Drive to 
Vespa Crescent 

Jan 2016 – mid-2016 

 

Works will generally start on the eastern side of 
the road, and once complete, progress to the 
western side then median works.  
 
The final stage of activities will include road 
resurfacing across all zones from late-2016 to 
early-2017. 
 
Please note that weather, contractor and site 
conditions may affect this work schedule.  
 

Parking removal & driveway changes 
To create a third traffic lane in each direction, 
on-street parking is progressively being 
removed. These changes are permanent.  
 
Some private driveways will be affected by 
these works. If your driveway is affected, you 
will be contacted directly by a member of the 
project team before work starts.    
 

Stay up-to-date 

To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details.  
 
Phone: 1800 227 561* (select option 1)  
Email:   SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au 
 
For general project information visit the 
Transport and Main Roads website and search 
for Southport–Burleigh Road. 
 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
* Standard call charges may apply 
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